
 

(831) 751-7725 
www.SalinasChamber.com 

119 E Alisal St, Salinas CA 93901 

July 31, 2019 

Megan Hunter 
Director of Community Development 
City of Salinas 
65 W Alisal St # 101 
Salinas, CA  93901 
 
SUBJECT: Support for Interim, Inc. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hunter: 
 
The Salinas Valley Chamber of Commerce offers this letter of support for Interim, Inc. in regards to the 
organization’s plans to build supportive housing to serve their clients within the City of Salinas. While the 
Chamber Board is not apprised of all of the details for any specific parcels of property which Interim plans to 
develop, we would like to offer our support for Interim, Inc. as an upstanding, well-managed community 
organization. 

It bears repeating that the need for housing of all types in our area is acute, so the degree to which the Permit 
Center you oversee is able to expedite and approve plans, while of course adhering to local and State laws, is 
beneficial to Interim, its clients and the community at large. 

We thank you for your attention to this letter. If you have any questions, please contact me at (831) 751-7725. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Paul J. Farmer 
President & CEO, Salinas Valley Chamber of Commerce 
www.SalinasChamber.com

cc:  Courtney Grossman, Barbara Mitchell, Interim, Inc. 

 

http://www.salinaschamber.com/
http://www.salinaschamber.com/
http://www.salinaschamber.com/
http://www.salinaschamber.com/

